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✓ Quantification of climatic and
human bioclimatic effects of diff.
urban forest structures [1, 2]

✓ Numerical climate simulation with
ENVI-met [3] and development of
silvicultural scenarios taking into
account the climatic and social
effects of forest structures in the
context of climate change

✓ How can recorded user and
environmental data be used to
create computer models of the
relationship between forest
structure and well-being?

✓ What physical effects can be
quantified in relation to forest and
open land environments [4]?

✓ Develop smartphone application

✓ Assessing the physiological,
psychological and social well-
being of different urban forest
structures [5]

✓ Which concept is appropriate to
address health promotion and
recreation in relation to forests
(e.g. place attachment, sense of
place, topophilia, solastalgia)?
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